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Doulos Hope is coming to Malaysia! 
 The floating bookfair will open to the public in Kota Kinabalu.

 
 

Doulos Hope, with an international floating bookfair, is coming to Kota Kinabalu! Many may 
remember the visit of sister ship, Logos Hope, in November 2011. 
 
Visitors to Doulos Hope are offered a selection of over 2,000 different book titles at affordable 
prices. They cover a wide range of subjects including science, medicine, arts, languages, faith, 
hobbies, cooking and sports. With children’s titles, academic texts, dictionaries, atlases, and 
more, a visit to the bookfair is something the whole family can enjoy.  
 
Doulos Hope  will open to the public at South Jetty, Kota Kinabalu Port, from Sep 07 until Oct 1, 
2023. Opening hours: Tuesday through Sunday: 4:00 – 9:00 pm. Closed on Mondays.  
 
Please visit our Instagram and Facebook pages for more information on when the tickets will be 
made available. Please note that children must be accompanied by an adult and require their 
own tickets.  
          _______        
For more information, please contact the advance preparation team: 
                                                                                                            

Name: Oliver Dawson   
Email: douloshope.kotakinabalu@gbaships.org 
Mobile: +60 19 720 4576 
 
Facebook: @DoulosHopeMalaysia 
Instagram: @douloshope_malaysia2023 
 


